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08/01/2017 

NIST 

100 Bureau Dr. 

Gaithersburg, MD 20899 

Regarding: Cybersecurity Workforce RFI 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

Attached, please find a response to the Request for Information regarding the 

current, planned, or recommended education and training programs aimed at strengthening 

the U.S. cybersecurity workforce. This is being submitted on behalf of Thomas G. 

Blomberg, Dean and Sheldon L. Messinger, Professor of Criminology, from Florida State 

University’s College of Criminology and Criminal Justice. The information was developed 

by Katherine Ray, Ph.D. graduate student. We hope that the information contained in the 

response is useful to the National Institute of Standards and Technology. We look forward 

to participating on any subsequent requests, workshops, or tasks to assist the NIST in 

reducing the gap in knowledge regarding current cybersecurity education and training. 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions about the response.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Katherine Ray  

Kgr13b@my.fsu.edu  

Florida State University 

Eppes Hall 

mailto:Kgr13b@my.fsu.edu

